
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25, 2024

Jesus asks his disciples a crucial question in Mark’s gospel. Join us as we embark on 
a journey through Mark to discover the answer to the question, “Who do you say that I 
am?” As we examine God’s Word, may we be open to implementing it as we live for 
God’s glory and our good!

Join us for Wednesday Night Meal! It is served in the A/B Room from 5:45-6:30pm. 
The cost is $7 per person (18 & over), 17 and under are FREE. Please sign up TODAY & 
pay in the foyer or on the Fairview app! Afterwards, we will split up into Bible Study for 
adults, students, preteens, kids, and preschool!
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On Wednesday nights, starting 
August 28, the adults will be going 
through “You Are A Theologian”. With 
each purchase, you will also receive 
a personal workbook for you to use 
as we study. You can find them at our 
Resource Center in the foyer for $15 
(cash, card, and check accepted).

We’re excited to announce the beginning 
of another Life Group! Our 5th & 6th 
graders will form our new PreTeen Life 
Group starting Today, August 25. They 
will be meeting on Sundays at 9:00am 
& Wednesdays at 6:45pm in Room 400 
(also known as the Chapel)!

New Here? Fill out a Connection 
Card and come see us at the kiosk 
in the foyer after service. We know 
there are many great places of 
worship in Texoma and we’re so 
thankful you chose us today! We 
have a gift we’d like to give you as a 
thank you for joining us today! 

Want to find out more about Fairview 
or join the Fairview Family? Come to 
Connection Point on September 15 at 
9:00am in Room 603. This is for anyone 
who has questions about Fairview 
or about becoming a member. We’ll 
provide pastries and childcare. Use the 
QR code to register. 


